

improving young lives every day

Mr Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Third Floor
Saunders House
52/53 The Mall
London
W5 3TA

May 2014

Dear Bim,



'the PROPS' 23nd Annual Property Awards Lunch

in aid of Variety, the Children's Charity

Tuesday, 13th May 2014

London Hilton on Park Lane

On behalf of Variety, the Children's Charity, I would like to thank you very much for your generous donation of £100,000 towards the PROPS $^{\otimes}$ Awards Lunch over the next 4 years – it is amazingly generous. Please find included in this letter your Request for Payment of the first installment of £25,000.

It is only through the support of people like yourself that we are able to continue the wonderful work that Variety carry out to ensure that children and young people who are sick, disabled and disadvantaged throughout the United Kingdom have a better quality of life.

You will be delighted to know that 'the PROPS' event exceeded all expectations and raised over £300,000 which includes more than 90 electric wheelchairs. In our 23 year history, we have raised over £8million for Variety, we have a target of £10 million and we are well on our way. Thank you again for helping us to achieve this goal.

Yours sincerely

Neil Sinclair PROPS Co-Chair Nick Shattock PROPS Co-Chair

En Stock